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PAGASA's STC was interviewed online on 1 June 2023 by Dr. Elaine Borazon

 & Research Asst. Maria Rica Sidney Magracia of the National Sun 

Yat-Sen University in Kaohsiung, Taiwan. They were interviewing key 

retailers in the country and working on a Study entitled "Policy 

Analysis of the Current Governance of Food Retail in the Phils." Mr. Cua

 cited the lack of continuity of government plans and programs as the 

major obstacle hindering the development of food that is both healthy 

and nutritious. 
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